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Chuck Emmett
"Dan Marks"
RE: Permission to reproduce an AMERICAN SUBMARINER article on our website 
Saturday, June 7, 2014 6:42:17 PM

Dan, I think you’ll be OK with just my permission. And you have it.

From: Dan Marks [mailto:webmaster@perch-base.org] 
Sent: Saturday, June 7, 2014 5:42 PM
To: 'Chuck Emmett'
Subject: Permission to reproduce an AMERICAN SUBMARINER article on our website

Chuck,
I came across an article in the 2005, issue #1, pages 12 & 13, of the American Submariner that I 
would like to add to the Perch Base webpage in the Perch War Patrol link.

The article is titled “A Profile of a Submarine POW Veteran: Robert W. Lents.”

Per the current masthead, reproduction requires written permission of the of the Editor. (Wait, 
that’s YOU)
I request your permission.

I similarly intend to contact Bob Lents, who is a USSVI member and happens to be an honorary 
member of Perch Base to inform him of my intentions.

Attached is the text and photos I intend to use.

Should I also contact the author, Art Randall?  If so, any suggestions on how to find him?


